
PB & SC WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

NOTICE OF RATE INCREASE 
 

The PB & SC Water Supply Corporation (“Corporation”) Board of Directors held the annual meeting 

on April 8, 2022 and voted to increase the monthly rates for water service for all members. We reviewed 

our expenses and found it is necessary to raise the rates to cover the rising inflation costs. 

 

The new rates will take effect 30 days after this board decision, on April 8, 2022, and the new 

monthly rates will begin with the June billing. The rate changes are as follows: 

 

 

METER        METER         NEW MONTHLY   CURRENT MONTHLY 

  SIZE   EQUIVALENTS           BASE RATE           BASE RATE       

 

5/8" X 3/4"            1.0                 $ 40.00   $37.00 

3/4"                    1.5                 $ __.00   $__.00 

1"                      2.5                    $ 67.50   $67.50 

1 1/2"                  5.0                  $ __.00   $__.00 

2"                      8.0                 $216.00   $216.00 

 

 

Water Gallonage Charge 

 

NEW MONTHLY          

$ 3.90 - per 1,000 gallons for 0 gallons up to 3,000 gallons   

$ 5.10 - per 1,000 gallons for 3,001 gallons to 4,000 gallons   

$ 5.40 - per 1,000 gallons for 4,001 gallons to 5,000 gallons   

$ 5.80 - per 1,000 gallons for 5,001 gallons to 6,000 gallons   

$ 7.10 - per 1,000 gallons for 6,001 gallons to 7,000 gallons   

$ 7.30 - per 1,000 gallons for 7,001 gallons to 8,000 gallons   

$ 7.50 - per 1,000 gallons for 8,001 gallons and over    

 

 

CURRENT MONTHLY 

$ 3.30 - per 1,000 gallons for 0 to 3,000 gallons 

$ 4.40 - per 1,000 gallons for 3,000 gallons to 6,000 gallons 

$ 5.50 - per 1,000 gallons for 6,000 gallons and over 

 

 

 

For more information about the rate increase, please contact the Corporation at 936-377-4811 or in 

person at our main office at 6721 US Hwy 190, Point Blank, TX. 

 

 


